
LOCAL BOUNDARY COMMISSION  
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice of Public Comment Period on the Preliminary Report 

Concerning the Edna Bay Incorporation Petition  
 

The Local Boundary Commission (LBC) staff preliminary report concerning the petition to incorporate 
Edna Bay as a second class city by local action has been released. The petition and related 
documents, including a map of the territory proposed for incorporation, are available for public review 
24 hours a day, 7 days a week at the following locations: 
 
In plastic binders at the Edna Bay Post Office, 203 W. Davidson, Edna Bay, AK 99950, and the Edna 
Bay State Harbor, 101 Kosciusko Dr., Edna Bay, AK 99950. The report will be posted as soon as 
possible on the LBC website: commerce.alaska.gov/dca/lbc/2013_Edna_Bay_Incorporation_Petition, 
and on the Edna Bay website: www.ednabayalaska.net/. If the report is not immediately available on 
the LBC website, contact the LBC staff, and the staff can email you the report. 
 
Any interested person, party, or entity may file with the LBC written comments regarding the 
preliminary report. Written comments must be received in the LBC office by 4:30 pm on Monday, 
March 17, 2014. Questions concerning the proposed incorporation may be directed to LBC staff at 
the below mailing address, email address, fax number, or phone numbers. See 3 AAC 110.480 and 3 
AAC 110.700 for the procedural requirements to file written comments. Comments should be sent to: 
 

Local Boundary Commission staff, 550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1640, Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone: 907-269-4559/4587    Fax: 907-269-4539    Email: LBC@alaska.gov  

 
The LBC has waived 3 AAC 110.700(d)’s requirement that commenters send a paper original of an 
electronically submitted comment. Commenters may instead submit comments either electronically or 
by hard copy. Following receipt and consideration of comments on the preliminary report, LBC staff 
will issue its final report. Procedures governing departmental reports are set out in 3 AAC 110.530.  
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